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Like all groups, Set in Their Ways (SITW) stopped meeting in early 2020 in line with the COVID-19 

restrictions. Prior to this we had been meeting each week with a short break over Christmas.   

SITW taught Irish Set Dancing (ISD) at the 2019 Yass Irish & Celtic Music Festival and 2019 Majors 

Creek Festival, as well as, being represented at the Melbourne Claddagh Irish Set Dancers Trentham 

ISD weekend.  

SITW members cover the costs of the hall hire directly.  

Thanks to Paul and Leslie Carr, Christine Briton and James Garner for calling when we could meet. 

I look forward to sharing the joy of Irish Set Dancing together and with the public at festivals again 

soon….  

 

 

Peter Stringfellow 

SITW Coordinator  
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